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Block House Creek is currently seeking interested parents to serve on the Site-Based Planning 

Committee. The purpose of the committee is to assist in development of our educational plans, staff 

development initiatives and campus events aligned with our Campus Improvement Plan. The 

committee will meet several times during the 17-18 year, with the first date scheduled for October 19th  

at 6:30 p.m in the PTA portable. The meetings will be combined with our PTA Board Meetings in 

February and April. If you are interested in serving as a member of this committee, please email me at 

deana.cady@leanderisd.org  or by phone (512) 570-7600.  
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